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Gladstone Entertainment Convention Centre reopens to public 
   

Gladstone Regional Council is pleased to advise the Gladstone Entertainment Convention Centre 
(GECC) is now reopen. 
  
GECC was closed on 20 March as a proactive measure against the COVID-19 health emergency. 
 
The GECC team are excited to welcome the community back to their state-of-the-art venue and 
are looking forward to delivering an exciting and engaging program of arts, culture and 
entertainment, as well as delivering outstanding conferencing and business events. 
 
Visitors to GECC are asked to adhere to social distancing guidelines and not attend the facility if 
they have cold or flu-like symptoms, have been overseas or in a known COVID-19 hotspot in the 
past 14 days, or have been in contact with someone who has. 
 
Capacity limits will be in place throughout the venue and at scheduled performances. 
 
Please visit www.gladstoneentertainment.com/covid-19-updates for more information on the 
COVID Safe measures in place. 
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